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Addendum No. 1 

City of Coquitlam 

Tender No. 81363 
Culvert CIPP Installation - Mundy Creek at Leclair Drive 

(Consists of 2 Pages) 

Issue Date: July 22, 2025 
 
Tenderers shall note the following changes: 
 
Contractor Questions/Clarifications 
 
Q1)  Will a geopolymer application be an acceptable alternative to CIPP liner for this 

project? 
 
A1)  No. 
 
Q2) Will you consider trenchless rehabilitation of the existing culvert using Centrifugally 

Cast Concrete Pipe (CCCP) technology provided it meets the structural requirements?  
 
A2) No. 
 
Q3) We do not feel adequate time has been given to complete the project during the 

2025 DFO Fisheries window. We are requesting the City extend the completion of the 
work to be completed within the DFO Fisheries window from August 1 to September 
15, 2026. 

 
A3) Yes, this project can be completed in the 2026 Fisheries window at no additional 

cost to the City of Coquitlam. Refer to Supplementary Contract Specifications, 
Section 00 72 43S, Clause 1.08. 

 
Q4) Can you send us a list of the plan holders for this project? 
 
A4) The City of Coquitlam does not maintain a list of plan holders. Tenderers are not 

known until the tender closes. Please check with the Vancouver Regional 
Construction Association to see if any companies have registered as a plan 
holder. 
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End of Addendum No. 1 

Tenderers shall take into account the content of this Addendum in the preparation and 
submission of the Tender which will form part of the contract and shall be acknowledged on 
the Tender Form, Item 1. 

Upon submitting a Tender, Tenderers will be deemed to have received notice of all Addenda that are 
posted on the City’s website and deemed to have considered the information for inclusion in the 
Tender submitted. 

Issued by: 

Mark Pain 
Manager Procurement 
Email: bid@coquitlam.ca 
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